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Birthday: October 24 

Business Affiliation: Retired 

 

 

 

Margaret is a Delta Gamma member who was in the colony 

pledge class at Florida State University. She graduated with a 

B.S. from FSU and an MSSW from the University of Tennessee. Margaret then worked for Family 

Service, Children's Service Bureau and Family and Children's Service for 20 years. She retired from 

her profession to assume the joyful experience of being a mother to her daughter, Margaret Elizabeth. 

Retirement didn't last long as her husband needed her to work part time on managing his dental 

practice where she remained for another 20 years!  Thereafter, her long-time hobby of painting took 

her to the adult education program at Coral Gables as a part-time art instructor. In the meantime, 

her family hosted over 50 foreign exchange students with some staying a week but most remaining 

for a year or two.  

 

Margaret also served as President of the Delta Gamma Alumnae Chapter and as Advisory Board 

Chairman to the ΔΓ chapter at the University of Miami, and as President of Miami Women's Panhellenic 

on two occasions. In addition, Margaret served as President of Chapter K of PEO, the Women's Guild 

at the University of Miami, as well as the Board of Coral Gables Merrick House and Choir member 

and Altar Guild at Coral Gables First Methodist Church. 

 

When her husband's Alzheimer disease worsened, they made the move to The Palace at Coral Gables. 

Dr. Jordon Steele, passed away about a year after moving there. While at The Palace, Margaret has 

organized and played the piano for their Songbird singing group, and participated in the many 

stimulating activities that are available. Margaret regrets that she cannot attend many of our meetings 

but she continues her support and interest in Miami Women's Panhellenic! 

 

Thank you, Margaret, for your all your work for MWP throughout the years and your continued 

support!  
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